
MAY 2020 NEWSLETTER



The Macomb Area Chamber of Commerce is currently compiling a list of our local
business hours/operations, state and local information, and health notifications to assist
you and the business community during this unprecedented pandemic. We will update this
list as new information is available. Our staff is working as hard as possible with the
resources we have, so if you do not see a business listed, please feel free to contact our
office with any information you are able to provide and we would be happy to get them
added.

You will also find a list of resources for you and your business. Please note, that we are
not government experts, lawyers, or bankers; however, we will certainly do our best to
connect you the vital resources that you need at this time. Thank you.

Visit our Website



Executive Director Letter

Hello Chamber Members!

As I’m sure you’ve already heard, the stay-at-home order
has been extended through the end of May. While this may
not be welcome news to many of you, there have at least
been some changes to the way in which many of you can
do business. Those considered “non-essential businesses”
can now arrange for curbside pickup outside of your
businesses, which opens up a lot of opportunities. If you
are not already, you need to be establishing or growing
your web presence. You can easily set up a website or
post items for sale on Facebook; then ship items, deliver them or arrange curbside pickup.
While not the ideal way to do business for many of you, it’s about the only option you have
in these circumstances. If you are selling items online, please send me the details of how
you are conducting business and I will add it to our web page.

The Chamber has arranged a Zoom meeting with Senator Jil Tracy and Representative
Norine Hammond for Thursday, May 7 at 10 a.m. If you would like to attend this meeting,
please register HERE. This is a great opportunity to get an update on the state of Illinois
during the COVID-19 crisis directly from our area legislators. There will also be time for
questions at the end of the meeting. Registration is required in order to receive the Zoom
link to this meeting.

I am, as always, looking into new information and resources for you during this stressful
time. Change is hard, but I am continually impressed by your adaptability and
resourcefulness during this crisis. I always welcome your questions, comments, and
concerns and am open to suggestions on how the Chamber can better serve you. Please
contact me at any time by emailing lauren@macombareachamber.com.

Take care and stay safe

Lauren Merritt
Executive Director
Macomb Area Chamber of Commerce

Email Lauren



Marketing Director Letter

Hello,

If you are like me you are admittedly taking it all
day by day, or even minute by minute as you
try to live, work, teach, and play in a world where
the information and the rules seem to be changing
every single day.

Our schedules, offices, classrooms, churches,
workout routines, hobbies and wardrobes no longer look like they once did. And while it is
okay to mourn that loss, it also gives us a necessary challenge and a great opportunity to
rebound with grace, revamp our lives, and reboot our careers in order to find gratitude in
the things that are constant.

A lot has changed, but at the very of core of it, our community is still (and maybe even
more so) one that cares about their neighbors. We know that when everyone else labels
us as "non-essential" or "Forgottonia," we'll be over in our little corner of the world lifting
each other up, supporting one another, and doing it all with a socially distant smile.

So how can you help? Here are a few ideas...



In our office, our first return to normalcy will be to return to a monthly newsletter to help
keep you informed, while remaining respectful of your growing email list. It will still include
all the relevant news you need and we invite you to submit your updates, flyers,
resources, and more FREE of charge so that we can help you reach others and stay
connected as you stay safe and stay inside. We invite you to follow us on Facebook and
Instagram for the latest news for you and your business.

We are a resilient community and we know you are still dedicated to your professions, so
we are still sending email blasts, promoting our members on social media, and helping you
to market your business in new and innovative ways.
Please send all content, questions or concerns to me via email and I will be happy to
connect you with the resources you need as soon as I can. Thank you.

Be well and be well to others.

Shay Holland
Marketing Director

Email Shay



The City of Macomb

The City of Macomb is actively working with several local
agencies and state authorities to provide the clearest and most
up-to-date information for all citizens. To find a list of resources,
visit their website.

City of Macomb Mayor Mike Inman is also routinely sharing
COVID-19 updates via a series of YouTube videos which can be
viewed on Facebook and via the City of Macomb YouTube
channel.

City of Macomb - Website

City of Macomb - YouTube



McDonough District Hospital

McDonough District Hospital is working with the McDonough
County Health Department, McDonough County Emergency
Services, and Disaster Agency during the COVID-19 crisis



For the latest updates and specifics on drive thru screening hours,
elective operation updates, and health safety practices please
view the MDH website below.

MDH.org

CDC.gov



Business Assistance

Under the direction of Governor JB
Pritzker, the Illinois Department of
Commerce and Economic Opportunity is
working with partners to launch emergency
assistance programs for Illinois small
businesses. These initiatives include Illinois
Small Business Emergency Loan Fund, and Downstate Small Business Stabilization
Program, Small Business Administration Disaster loans, Economic Injury Disaster Loans
Advance Grants, and Paycheck Protection Programs.

We will continue to email the latest business resource updates to you as they are
available. Please note, we urge you to research your options carefully; however, note that
many of these resources are time sensitive and require applications be submitted by set
state and federal deadlines.

For business assistance resources, please visit the following sites.

Macomb Area Chamber

Illinois.gov

Small Business Administration

April Member Renewals

Thank you to our members
who have continued their
annual investment with the
Macomb Area Chamber of
Commerce in the month of
April 2020. Your support of the local business community is critical, now more than ever,
as we look forward to working with you to serve as a platform that provides opportunities
for growth and development for your organization and the Macomb area. 

The Center for Youth and Family Solutions
Spoon River College Community Outreach Center
Hy-Vee
Minus Muffler and Towing
Haymakers - Macomb
Pet Supplies Plus



Wash N Win
Ramsey Financial Services, Macomb
Starbucks - (Hy-Vee)
Immanuel Lutheran Macomb
Keithley's Service
MidAmerica National Bank
Marilyn Pruitt Century 21 Realtor

Paula Knight, Real Estate Broker, Century 21 Purdum-Epperson, Inc. ; 
The Legacy Theater
​ServiceMaster Cleaning & Restoration;
TimbukTech Inc.

Peoria International Airport - Fly PIA
Ladner and Jain Orthodontics, LLP
King Family Chiropractic

Manage Your Business Remotely

in Times of Uncertainty

Google is hosting a FREE virtual
Livestream event for small businesses
and non-profits on May 6 from 8-9 am.

Discover tools, tips and resources to help
you manage your business remotely
during the COVID-19 crisis. Learn how to update critical business information online to
keep customers informed, and how to host virtual meetings and events. We’ll also share
the latest resources from Google and other partners to help support small businesses.

Register Here

Western Illinois University

Western Illinois University is continuing to
closely monitor the Coronavirus. This is an
evolving situation, and updates are available
from the Illinois Department of Public Health
and the Centers for Disease Control and
Prevention (CDC), including updated Travel
Notices for countries with community
transmission. The University's Pandemic
Preparedness and Response Committee is
following guidelines from the U.S. Centers
for Disease Control (CDC), the Illinois
Department of Public Health (IDPH), and national, regional, and local medical providers.
They have set up their own webpage, which is intended to provide information about
COVID-19 and the University's response and actions. Visit the university website for more



information.

WIU

Spoon River College

A Message from President Curt Oldfield
As we continue to deal with the impact of
Coronavirus (COVID-19), I want to remind
everyone that the health and safety of our
students, faculty, staff, and guests remains
our primary concern. This is an
unprecedented situation for the country,
state, communities, and our college.

As of March 23, Spoon River College
will offer alternative instruction for the
rest of the spring semester. Faculty
will contact students about individual course instructional plans to complete the
spring semester.
Due to the shelter in place guidance from Governor J.B. Pritzker, Spoon River
College will remain operational but closed to students and the public.

Please review our FAQs section for the latest updates. This FAQs section will be
time and date stamped, so check back often.

SRC FAQ

New Member



Become a Member

Local Dining



To ensure that the community has access
to our local restaurants offering delivery,
carry out, and curb side pick up during this
me, The City of Macomb Downtown
Development Office is currently listing
restaurant menus within the Macomb area
on their Facebook page. We encourage
you to eat local and #keepinmacomb, while
also practicing social distancing
appropriately. Please consider continuing
to support our local restaurants and all
local businesses in whatever way you can
in the coming weeks and months.

All additional menu pictures can be sent to kterry@cityofmacomb.com

The City of Macomb is temporarily changing a liquor ordinance in the midst of the
coronavirus outbreak. Macomb officials announced businesses can temporarily sell
original packaged liquor through curbside pick-up, carry-out, delivery and drive-thru. This
move comes while Illinois is under a stay-at-home order and restaurants and bars are not
allowed to offer dine-in services due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Officials said workers
selling or delivering alcohol and customers must be at least 21 years old and provide
photo ID for proof of age.The temporary measure will continue while dine-in services are
shuttered in Illinois

Menus

Macomb resident and WIU Associate Vice President of
Student Services, John Biernbaum has created a public
Facebook page called McDonough County Shelter in Place
Restaurant Daily Specials. This serves as a place for
McDonough County restaurants to post daily lunch and
dinner specials for the community. IT has also become a
popular place where customers can post pictures of all of
their meals as they eat local.

Local Restaurants

Census 2020

The City of Macomb is launching an intensive media campaign to draw attention to the
significance of the 2020 Census. The media campaign will emphasize the critical role that
participation by all McDonough County residents plays in an accurate Census count for
the community they live in.



Join the campaign by sharing these videos and information with your friends, co-workers,
and family to make sure they are counted. Everyone counts no matter their race, gender,
religion, or income level.

Be Counted!

Take the Census

Ambassadors

You may have heard us refer to our "Chamber Ambassadors" several times at previous
events, on social media, and in our directory. These are our group of business
professional volunteers who promote and advocate for the importance of the Macomb
Area Chamber of Commerce as part of a vital community. You will see them hosting our
monthly Business Before/After Hours, attending ribbon cuttings, visiting Chamber
members, and being the ultimate example of how to put Chamber initiatives into practice.
Who are the real people behind those shiny, silver name tags? Allow us to shine some
light on the this month's featured Ambassador with our Ambassador Spotlight.



Look for the Helpers Campaign

We know that you it's easy to get bogged down by the
doom and gloom right now, so we're rolling out a new way
for you to view the good happening right here in your
community. Look for the Helpers will show you daily all the
ways we still love to live, work, and play safely right here in
Macomb. So delight in seeing your neighbors virtually and
celebrate all the ways we as a community are still finding
our joy, because that can't be canceled.

Facebook Instagram

Macomb Area Chamber of Commerce
214 North Lafayette Street
Macomb, Illinois 61455
(309) 837-4855
www.macombareachamber.com
info@macombareachamber.com




